
From: Glenn Taylor <gtaylor@royallifesavingwa.com.au> 
Sent: Tuesday, 14 April 2020 6:12 AM
To: Nick Allen <Nick.Allen@swek.wa.gov.au>
Subject: Kununurra Pool Redevelopment

Dear Nick,

Royal Life Saving Society WA (RLSSWA) is pleased to receive the Kununurra Pool and Leisure 
Center Business Case and Redevelopment Plans.  We strongly support this redevelopment.

The Royal Life Saving Society WA is the largest provider of water safety education in our 
state. Our volunteers, members, trainers, employees and lifesavers are found in almost all 
communities - including the Shire of Wyndham East Kimberley.

RLSSWA strongly supports safe, efficient and effective aquatic facilities and to meet the 
needs and expectations of the communities.

The redevelopment plans for the Kununurra pool does provide the space for swimming 
lessons, swimming and lifesaving carnivals, birthday parties, after-school and holiday 
swimming, lap swimming, lifesaving training and other activities at the request of the 
community.

With the current structural issues impacting on the main Kununurra pool, we strongly 
support the redevelopment plans developed by SWEK to ensure access to an aquatic facility 
for the Kununurra community.

Please contact me if RLSSWA can provide any further support.

Kind Regards,

Glenn Taylor
Kimberley Development Officer
Royal Life Saving Society WA Inc.
M: 0407 289 238
E: gtaylor@royallifesavingwa.com.au
W: www.royallifesavingwa.com.au
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